
Zone 7 Chairperson report  Z-7 
 

07/31/19 
 
 
Clubs:  Columbus Beechcroft, Columbus Hilltop, Dublin, Grove City, Grove City Noon and Hilliard. 
 
It is too early in the new Lion year to report progress or developments.  My plans as Zone Chairperson 
are as follows: 
 
I have setup each of the club presidents as a “group” to better communicate activities, reminders, 
projects among other clubs, ideas for fund raisers and service projects, etc. 
 
I plan to attend each of the clubs for meetings to engage in interaction.   
 
Because of my role as District Administrator, I plan to work with the secretaries to insure they 
understand and can use MYLION for activities.  
 
I will begin planning for our first zone meeting to be held in November. 
 
Areas I plan to focus my attention on are as follows:  Vision screenings, leadership training, more 
women in Lions, Service, membership and leadership.  I also have special interest in Lions helping Lions; 
participating in each other’s activities,  supporting each other’s activities, and helping each other with 
projects to include sharing ideas.  I will also encourage clubs to visit each other for ideas and interaction. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lion Stu Koble 
Zone 7 Chairperson 
District Administrator 
 
 
 
  
    
 
 
 

 
 




